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Prayers
for kldnap

woman
PR,AYERS were being
said world-wide to onng
kldnap victim KeuY -wil-
xirsoi home safelY ftom
Cambodia, her mother
caErieue'lV[kinson said
lasi night.

Mrs Wilklnson, ol ual-
outat", said: "A lot.of
masses have been salo' 

-

"We can't stress enough
that the Prayers are gomg
to brine it off."

she said a rela[lve'
Father Jim Cronln' was
i.nvolved.
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Professor
blasts PM
in tribe ilbe
TIISTORIAN Professor
CteofreY BlaineY has ac'
cused Fdme Mlnister Mr
Paut KeaCtng of fostering
a natlon of tribes ln Aus-
tralla and worklng
agalnst economlc
recovery.

IIe toid an accounbanLs'
consress ln Perth- Yest€r-
aav tUat WA and north-
erri Queersland had been
sacrliced bY the Natlve
Tltle Act for the beneft c
carrth-enst Australlal. 高よ
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